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AH Committee

From: J Valenzuela <jvalenzuela2882@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2019 8:38 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Projects (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

the Makila Farms Project (Lahaina)) Agenda Item AH-1 (3)

Tasha Kama, Chair – Housing Committee 
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  
 
 
RE: Support Makila Farms AH-1 (3)  
 
Dear Tasha Kama, Chair - Housing Committee 
 
 
The Makila Farms affordable housing project will greatly give people who have lived here and 
appreciate the land and culture for a long time. We, the people who works hard and earn an honest 
living to give our family to live life to the fullest. Unfortunately, we don’t have much housing 
opportunity like this that comes up, and when we do, we take chances because is the only way we 
can keep trying to keep our family living at it’s best. I have lived here for 20 years now, and it is so 
hard to find housing that are affordable where me and my family can breathe and not struggle. It 
would be great to have more affordable housing opportunities. We need housing projects of this 
price range, please give us people of low income a chance. Thank you! 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


